
 
 

 
         

                                       
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
The Holiday Season is 
upon us and I want to 
wish all of our families a 
wonderful and restful 
holiday. December has 
flown by as it has been 
a short month. The 
students have been in 
great spirits all month as 
Santa comes on 
December 25th!  
 
This month we learnt all 
about Christmas! The 
students learned 
Christmas songs and 
vocabulary words. The 

students made 
Christmas crafts in class 
such as Snowmen, 
Christmas trees and 
Christmas Cards. The 
students not only had a 
blast in the classroom 
but also enjoyed 
playing outside in the 
snow and sliding down 
the hill in the 
playground.  
 
During this month, the 
students learned the 
days of the week and 
the months of the year 
through songs. We 
continued to work on 

number and letter 
recognition through 
games and 
worksheets. Each week 
we focused on a 
different letter and 
number and went in 
depth with how to 
identify the letter, the 
sound, how to write in 
numeral and word 
form.  
 
In December, the 
students also made 
presentations about 
their families and 
friends.  
 
Happy December! 

Miss.Sandra 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy December!  
   

Miss. Sandra 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

17/01 -Online Parent 
Meetings 
24/01- The beginning 
of the second 
semester 
31/01-13/02- Winter 
Break 

 
 
 

 


